
From:  Albert Lew <albert.lew@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/10/2020 07:28:00 AM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Cc:  Christopher DeMonbrun <Chris.DeMonbrun@lacity.org>; Stephanie Lopez <stephanie.lopez@lacity.org>

Subject:  RE: [CEQA] HOLLYWOOD CENTER PROJECT - NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Attachments:  08252020_Hollywood Center Project - Notice of Public Hearing.pdf    
 

Please find attached the official response. A hard copy will be sent to your office when normal operations resume.

Regards,

Albert C. Lew, P.E.
Wastewater Engineering Services Division (WESD)
Bureau of Sanitation
Department of Public Works
City of Los Angeles
Phone: 323.342.6207
Fax:     323.342.6210

  

----------------------Confidentiality Notice-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This electronic message transmission contains information from the City of Los Angeles, which may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that
any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited.
If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading or
saving in any manner.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

https://www.lacitysan.org/san/faces/home?_adf.ctrl-state=1czntgvqfi_1&_afrLoop=1699631186379363&_afrWindowMode=0&_afrWindowId=null#!%40%40%3F_afrWindowId%3Dnull%26_afrLoop%3D1699631186379363%26_afrWindowMode%3D0%26_adf.ctrl-state%3D1czntgvqfi_5
http://www.lacitysan.org/recycla


FORM GEN. 160 (Rev. 8-12) 

CITY OF LOS ANGELES 

INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE 

DATE: August 25, 2020 

TO: Vincent P. Bertoni, Director of Planning 
Department of City Planning 

Attn: Mindy Nguyen, City Planner 
Department of City Planning 

FROM: Ali Poosti, Division Manager 
Wastewater Engineering Services Division 
LA Sanitation and Environment 

SUBJECT: HOLLYWOOD CENTER PROJECT - NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

This is in response to your August 13, 2020 Notice of Public Hearing for the proposed residential                 
project located at 1720-1724, 1740-1768, 1745-1753, and 1770 North Vine Street; 1746-1764            
North Ivar Avenue; 1733-1741 North Argyle Avenue, 6236, 6270, and 6334 West Yucca Street,              
Los Angeles CA 90028. LA Sanitation, Wastewater Engineering Services Division has received            
and logged the notification. Upon review, there were no changes to the project and the previous                
response is valid. Please notify our office in the instance that additional environmental review is               
necessary for this project.  

If you have any questions, please call Christopher DeMonbrun at (323) 342-1567 or email at               
chris.demonbrun@lacity.org 

CD/AP: sa 

c: Shahram Kharaghani, LASAN 
Michael Scaduto, LASAN 
Wing Tam, LASAN 
Christopher DeMonbrun, LASAN 

File Location: CEQA Review\FINAL CEQA Response LTRs\FINAL DRAFT\Hollywood Center Project - Notice of Public Hearing.doc
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